
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
 
SUBJECT:   DIGITAL PROGRAMME CONSULTANCY SERVICES 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Finance, Property and Corporate 
Services has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for 
the reasons set out below. 
 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
That the Cabinet Member for Finance, Property and Corporate Services approved the 
award of a contract for Digital Programme Consultancy Services to the organisation 
referred to in the report for the total sum as set out in the report for the period 19th 
August to 31st December 2017 and authorised payment of invoices outstanding to the 
sum as set out in the report for services delivered between 11th February to 18th August 
2017. 
 
Reasons for Decision 
 
The proposed organisation for the contract award has been critical in the redesign of 
the programme and as a direct result from conducting the audit, understands the 
current complexities and challenges that exist around the Digital Transformation 
agenda across the organisation, therefore continuing with their support would be of 
benefit with regard to the programme delivery timescales. 
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